Oct 29, 2018
MEMORANDUM FOR: Chugiak National Forest (CNF) Management Plan
From:  Alaska Outdoor Access Alliance (AOAA)
2281 E. Sun Mountain Ave Ste B

Wasilla, AK 99654
Subject:   Draft-EIS Comment
 Chugiak National Forest Management,

AOAA with over 300 members request the CNF retain the status quo and seek to open any closed areas to motorized access.    Access is the lowest common denominator that provides citizens the ability to recreate, hunt, or gather other resources and access should not be restricted to those physically capable to explore or enjoy these areas.   Everyone should share the area or everyone should be restricted.  No single user group should be denied access to areas of the Chugiak National Forest.  
Sincerely,
Melvin B. Grove Jr.
President, Alaska Outdoor Access Alliance 

